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Liberty Utilities

November 16, 2018

Judith Tom pson
9 Lancelot Ct Apt 8
Salem, NH 03079

RE: Fuel Assistance for account

Dear Judith Tompson,

We have received notification from Southern New Hampshire Services that you have been
qualified for the 2017-2018 Electric Fuel Assistance Program. Your account has been noted with
a benefit in the amount of $945.This benefit will be applied toward your winter bills beginning
with a bill date of November 2017 and continuing through April 2018. You will be required to
pay the remaining balance, if the fuel assistance benefit is not sufficient to cover the full amount
of these winter month bills.

If you have any questions about your Fuel Assistance benefit please contact us at 1-800-375-
7413, Monday — Friday 7am — 5pm.

Sincerely,
Liberty Utilities Customer Service

Liberty Utilities
P0 Box I 380

Londonderry, NH 03053
Fax: 603-421-1768


